
 
 
 
       August 17, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian of: 
 
 I would like to invite our newly registered students to attend an orientation visit at 
Wenonah Elementary School on Monday, August 29th at 10:00 a.m.   This visit is to get 
to see the layout of the building. 
  

Hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       Christine Di Paola 
       Principal 
 
 
CD:am 


